
Dear ISIC and ITIC cardholders, 

From the 2021/2022 academic year, GTS ALIVE s.r.o has decided to make two add-ons to the ISIC 

and ITIC cards: a digital card and and a cardholder’s user account. Cardholder’s user account (My 

account) will be automatically generated for each cardholder. In addition, all cardholders will be able 

to use the digital card in the ALIVE App on their smartphones. 

To this end, it will be necessary to receive a digital version of the cardholder’s photo and his or her e-

mail address (assigned by Palacký University Olomouc) to make the two add-ons (i.e. the digital card 

and the user account) work; such personal data will be provided to GTS ALIVE s.r.o by Palacký 

University in addition to the personal data provided under the ID Card Agreement.  

The photo is necessary to display the ISIC/ITIC digital card correctly and make it possible to check the 

identity of the holder of the digital card (e.g. by a services provider). The e-mail address is necessary 

to provide the cardholder with the login details of the ISIC/ITIC user account. Therefore, GTS ALIVE 

s.r.o. believes that it is necessary to receive the e-mail and the photo to be able to provide its services 

linked to the ISIC/ITIC cards to the existing cardholders as well as new applicants.  

We have been informed by GTS ALIVE s.r.o. that if you do not consent to your digital photo and e-

mail address being provided to GTS ALIVE s.r.o., it will be no longer possible to use the services linked 

to the ISIC/ITIC card. In such a case, please do not renew the ISIC/ITIC license by making a payment 

for the validation stamp. 

If you do not renew the ISIC/ITIC license, you will still be able to use the ISIC/ITIC card as a Palacký 

University student/employee card. 

Thank you for your understanding 

 

 


